
Important Announcement: 
 
 

Pennsylvania Department of Revenue, Bureau of Motor & 
Alternative Fuel Taxes District Office Related Announcement 
 
Effective Monday, October 2, 2017, the Harrisburg District 
Enforcement Office will permanently be moving to:  
 
The Riverfront Office Center 
1101 South Front Street / 1st Floor 
Harrisburg, PA 17104 
717-787-3937 
 
Please be aware that the current Harrisburg District Enforcement 
Office, located at 1846 Brookwood Street, Harrisburg, will 
continue operations at that location through the close of business 
on Friday, September 29, 2017. 

 


